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 THE LINK 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
  
I will begin with a message of good luck to our year 11 
pupils who commence their hall-based GCSE / 
Btec examinations after this weekend.  Revision             
continues in class as well as our menu of 
'Revision@Lunch' sessions that have been running all 
week and will continue into next week too. 
 
Well done to all our KS3 students who have behaved      
impeccably during school examinations over recent 
weeks, invigilators have been impressed by the              
behaviour, good manners and calm sensible approach to 
exams.  
 
Today Year 9 had an assembly on careers and an           
introduction to work experience from Mr Lowe.  This will 
set them up to think about the possibilities for this time 
next year when they will embark on work experience at 
the end of the summer term. 
  
With best wishes for a good weekend 
  
Mr J. Parr 
Headteacher 

Upcoming Events  
13th - 14th May - DofE Bronze Practice 

15th May - Year 11 Exams Start 

15th May - Year 8 X1/Y2 Geography Trip Borth 

22nd May - Year 8 X2/Y1 Geography Trip Borth  

29th May - 2nd June - Half Term -  

Return to school Monday 5th June 

Nut Free School 

We aim to be a nut free school. If your child brings 
packed lunches or snacks in from home please ensure 
(even if your child is not allergic) that they do not      
contain nuts or nut-products, in order to protect those 
in school with severe allergies. Our kitchen doesn’t 
knowingly use nuts, however nut traces can be found 
in many products especially when manufactured in a 
factory alongside nut products. Many thanks.  

Next Week will be 

Week A 

Appointments 
We appreciate that pupils may need to have                  
appointments during the school day, please could we ask 
that we have prior notice and a copy of the appointment 
card/letter. Thank you. 

Whole School Attendance 
From 1st  - 5th May 

Caradoc 93.1%      Hazler 93.9%  

Ragleth 94.8%       Lawley 93.8% 

Year 11 Examinations Info  
Summer exams are starting on 15th May for year 11   

students. Please click here for information regarding 

what students should bring and timetables. You can also 

find revision advice here.  A letter has also been sent out 

this week to parents with key dates which can be found 

here.  

Tutor time take-away 

This week we launched our "Tutor time take-away",          
students will receive one each week looking at a 
different topic during tutor time. This weeks' focus 
was on our Ready, Respectful and Safe culture at 
school. Please do ask you child about the topic and get 
them to explain to you what was discussed. 

http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/exam-information-gcses-2022
http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/revision
http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/sites/default/files/Year%2011%20Key%20Dates.pdf


Lunch Money 

Please can you ensure that you top up your ParentPay 
account for school lunches. There is also a top up          
machine in the lunch hall where students can use coins 
or cash. 

Thank you  

Maths Non Calculator Revision Sessions 

I have a couple of spaces left in my group revision     

sessions tomorrow. 

Please email me at hello@mathswithmrsmack.co.uk for 

more information. 

Mrs 

Mackechnie 

Crown Competition  
Well done to Oscar Russell in year 8 for winning the 
crown competition. He has received an Amazon     
voucher and some chocolates. What a brilliant detailed 
replica.  

A message from Church Stretton Town Council  

mailto:hello@mathswithmrsmack.co.uk




Please can students collect lunch passes for their PE 

lunch time clubs from the PE office at the start of the 

week. Students can then show this pass to enter the 

queue on first  calling.  

A reminder that students who cannot take part in PE 

should always bring a note and their PE kit to take part 

in other roles. 

This terms PE timetable can be found 

here 

Sporting News 

http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/sites/default/files/PE%20Timetable%20for%20Term%203Av2.pdf










Parent/carer workshops 

Please see the flyer below and complete this Forms link if you are interested in any of the workshops. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/AA18eUdxMj 

 

Dates and times have not yet been confirmed. 

Please use the form to add any questions or comments for the attention of Mrs Su Quye. 

https://forms.office.com/e/AA18eUdxMj





